
 
 
April 27, 2021 – Superintendent’s Report 
ADMIN UPDATE: 
 
There are no major developments to report except for a series of water main breaks on April 21st and 
22nd, three of which were located on Hermosa & Fall Creek Drives in the Indian Lake area. The fourth 
was behind the Kroger store at 79th & Fall Creek Road. Another break made itself known on April 23rd 
and this one is again behind the Kroger. This one however, is in an area that is a swamp and we will have 
to use contracted labor for repairs and will involve our engineers in case there are special permitting 
requirements. We will keep the Board apprised of developments.  
 
All our other projects are proceeding as planned and no major problems or issues with any of them at this 
time. 
 
The usual operational data will need to be caught up in a later report due to Paul Wanner's absence due to 
a personal issue.  
 
 
OPERATIONAL DATA:   
April Totals 
Sanitary Sewer System 

  
Water Distribution Underground Maintenance 

  
Water Plant/Well Activity 
Fort Harrison WTP 

  
Indian Lake WTP 

  
Richardt WTP 

  
Winding Ridge Booster Station 

  
Misc. 

  
 
BUSINESS OFFICE/SERVICE DEPARTMENT (info to be provided in May reports) 
 
 
BILLING ADJUSTMENTS: None  


